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Mr. Chairman, 
 

The Delegation of Ukraine would like to draw attention of the OSCE 
participating States and Partners for Co-operation to a briefing “Transforming the 
country: Ukraine on the path of reforms”, which will be held tomorrow, on 24 March 
2017, at 10:00 a.m. in Neuer Saal. 

The Deputy Heads of the Administration of the President of Ukraine, 
Mr. Dmytro Shymkiv and Mr. Oleksiy Filatov, and other high-level representatives 
from Ukraine will make presentations and will be ready to answer respective 
questions. 

The invitation and the program of the event have been circulated among the 
national delegations earlier. 
 
Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
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